L RIGTR L
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the staff of the Florida Public
Service Commission will conduct a workshop regarding public
interest payphones and the formation of a work group to assist in
the assessment of publi~ interest payphones in Florida. Through
this workshop, the Florida Public Service Commission staff will
begin the review process as required by the Federal Communications
Commission in its rule, 47 C.F.R. §564.1330(c). Section 64.1330(c)
of Title 47 of the Code of Federal Regulations states in pertinent
part: “Each state must review its rules and policies to determine
whether it has provided for public interest payphones consistent
with applicable Commission guidelines, evaluate whether it needs to
take measures to ensure that such payphones will continue to exist
in light of the Commission’s implementation of Section 276 of the
Communications Act, and administer and fund such programs so that
such payphones are supported fairly and equitably ...~ . The
location of the workshop is room 362, Gerald Gunter Building,
Tallahassee, Florida. The workshop will take place on Friday,
March 6, 1998, at 10:00 a.m. Any person who is unable to attend
- _ﬂ_,fay participate via telephone. To participate by telnpgﬂée, call
¢4 ... the following number at 10:00 a.m., Friday, March 6, Erugn
/' ~———suncom (850)414-1711 or Suncom (850)994-1711. For égiit;pn

“information, contact Nancy Pruitt, Division of Cc:mmuihatg:.nﬁ

(15 - ..Elorida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak ﬁﬁledu’csj
LA — ‘_Tallahaﬂaeu; Florida 32399-0850 or telephone (850)413- sm
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